
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Markey: 

May 29, 2018 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I am responding to your letter of 
April 23, 2018, expressing concern regarding spent fuel storage at Pilgrim Nuclear Power 
Station. Responses to your specific inquiries are enclosed. 

If you need any additional information, please contact me or have your staff contact 
Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 

Kristine L. Svinicki 

Enclosure: 
As stated 




